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Monday 3rd March 2025 

The Green Room Games, 26 March 2025  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to announce the inaugural Green Room Games, an exciting 
foundation-wide sporting event that will see students from all three Green Room Schools 
come together for a day of fun, friendly competition, and community spirit. 

The event will take place on Wednesday, 26th March, from 11:30 am to 1:30 pm at the 
Thames Valley Athletics Centre. More information on the venue can be found here.  

Students from The Green Room Windsor and The Green Room College will travel to and 
from the venue via minibus. The Green Room Kingsley (GRK) students will travel via a hired 
coach that will leave GRK at 10am, so punctuality on that day will be greatly appreciated. All 
pupils will return to school for their normal transport home.  

Lunch, beverages and snacks will be provided. All pupils will also be accompanied by The 
Green Room staff at all times. Participation in the games will be encouraged, though 
provisions will be made for pupils who prefer quieter options. Information about the venue 
and the games on offer has been shared with the pupils at school 

We hope that The Green Room Games will foster a healthy sense of competition, 
encourage camaraderie, and promote physical and mental well-being. Through 
benchball, dodgeball, track and field events and cheering from the stands, students will have 
the opportunity to engage with their peers, build teamwork skills, improve their resilience as 
well as win points for their houses! 

We are looking forward to spending a fun-filled day with your young person. If you have any 
questions please do not hesitate to contact your school office via email or telephone.  

Best regards,​
 

 

Lexie Sparks​
Director of Operations 
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